Minutes of the normal meeting of Templeton Community Council
Held on 24th February 2022
Present: Cllrs Liz Burns (Chair), Barbara Priest, Mark Simpkins, Elwyn Morse, Kathrin Williams, Peter Morgan. 
1) To accept apologies for absence.  There were apologies received from Cllr Jason Jennings.

2) To disclose personal and prejudicial interests in the items listed below.  There was a personal interest declared by Cllrs Morse and Simpkins in the licensing item.

3) To consider the use of the TCC alcohol licence for an upcoming community event
[bookmark: _GoBack]This was discussed and it was agreed to allow the use of the TCC alcohol licence for the proposed event on 11th March by Templeton YFC. Further, it was agreed that this should be allowed free of charge. Cllrs Morse and Simpkins stated that they would be present throughout the event and therefore they would be the relevant responsible representatives for the Council’s licence. The Clerk would inform YFC accordingly. 

4) Criteria for use of the alcohol licence for third party events. 
The Clerk had drafted a guidance document to provide clarity on use of the licence. This would be considered in the next normal meeting.

5) Next meeting. 
The next normal meeting was agreed to take place on Thursday 17th March 2022.  

Cllr Burns then thanked everyone for attending the meeting. There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.40pm.
